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Dear Nursery,  

I hope you are all well and enjoyed the under the water 

themed learning last week. Judging by the photos sent to 

me so far, some of you had a great turn at making kites and 

blowing bubbles. Well done! The deadline for your 

underwater shoe box is 6th July. I would love to put a 

wonderful underwater collage of shoe box scenes on the 

website.  The children who have returned to Nursery could 

also complete this at home as we have so much going on in 

Nursery it would be lovely for this to be their weekend 

challenge.  

The children in Nursery settled back quickly but they are 

certainly missing those of you at home. We hope to stay 

connected through the activities we are all doing at home 

and in Nursery class.  

 

This week’s learning grid focusses on ‘National Smile Power 

Day’. Our activities will support the children’s 

understanding of how we can be kind and caring to each 

other.  

Please take a look at the learning grid on the website and 

take part in as many of the activities as you can. I have 

suggested ideas for random acts of kindness and a 

podcast to help children understand what it means it be 

kind.  

 

Please send in photos of your Expressive Arts and Design 

ideas. I think these would also form a wonderful display of 

our children’s thoughts about changing the world.  

 

Keep in touch with your home activities and I will continue 

to post our participation of the activities from within 

Nursery. Stay connected and stay in touch.  

 

Have a lovely week.  

Mrs Mogey.  


